
James F. Lammers 
Eckberg, Lammers, Briggs, 

Wolff & Vierling 
1835 Northwestern Avenue 
Stillwater, MN 55082 

Re: Bayport. 

July 28, 1993 

A-5102 
OA-302 
OA-302-1 

Bayport/Baytown Township 
Bayport 

Dear Mr. Lammers: 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has received the request to withdraw 
the petition for annexation in lieu of the joint agreement for orderly 
annexation between the City of Bayport and the Town of Baytown. 

On July 28, 1993, the Municipal Board granted_the request and 
Minnesota Municipal Board file A-5102 is now closed. The request to 
apply the filing fee to the orderly annexation was also approved. 

Congratulations to the respective governing bodies for your 
efforts at arriving on an agreement. A copy of the order approving the 
orderly annexation is enclosed. The citizens of your area will benefit 
from your cooperation and foresight. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free 
to contact this office. 

PDL:ry 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: The Honorable Beverly H. Schultz, Mayor 
Brian Nichols, Town Board Chair 




